
Testimony of Hanna Edens in Opposition to HB 1151 

Members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee,  

I urge you to please Vote NO on HB 1151. This bill, if passed, would tie the hands of the N.D. Game and 

Fish Department; made up of trusted wildlife professionals using the best available knowledge and 

scientific research to manage North Dakota’s wildlife populations. Legislators should not be passing laws 

that would restrict science based management of wildlife in North Dakota. Keep in mind that impacts 

not readily seen in the short term can have major consequences in the long term. As an outdoorswoman 

and hunter, I value North Dakota’s wildlife resources and hope that future generations will also get to 

enjoy the experiences I have had here in North Dakota.  

This is why I urge you to please Vote NO on HB 1151. 

Thank you for allowing me to testify on this important issue, 

Hanna Edens 


